
From: Nik Bacher <nbacher@anchorqea.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 12:03 PM
To: Young, Hunter <young.hunter@epa.gov>; Peterson, Lance <petersonle@cdmsmith.com>
Cc: Bob Wyatt <rjw@nwnatural.com>; Patricia Dost <pdost@pearllegalgroup.com>; Ryan Barth
<rbarth@anchorqea.com>; Jen Mott <jmott@anchorqea.com>; Joe Smith
<jsmith@anchorqea.com>
Subject: Gasco Sediments Site Additional Depth of Contamination Investigation: Contractor provided
dive safety plan for review

Hunter,

Attached for your review is the dive safety plan from our subcontractor for using divers to attempt
the retrieval the drill casing stuck in the bottom at location PDI-210.

Let us know if you have any questions during your review.

Niklas Bacher, L.G., P.G.
Director of Field Services
Senior Managing Geologist

ANCHOR QEA, LLC 
nbacher@anchorqea.com 
949 Market Street, Suite 700
Tacoma, WA  98402
T      206.287.9130
D     206.903.3376
C      206.351.0951
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Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
This electronic message transmission contains information that may be confidential and/or privileged work product prepared
in anticipation of litigation.  The information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If you are not
the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying distribution or use of the contents of this information is
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prohibited.  If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at (206) 287-9130.
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